
Agenda - for February 2021 meeting

4 messages

E Williams <info@llanbrynsports.org>

12 January 2021 at 18:18

To: emir evans <evansnwyn@yahoo.co.uk>

Cc: jacquelineseward@hotmail.com, marianslader@btinternet.com, robertwillock@tiscali.co.uk, lynda morgan <lynda.morgan8@gmail.com>, Ian Morlais Williams <ianmorlais@aol.com>, Stephen Hughes <stephenhughes138@gmail.com>, "Cllr. Gary R Jones" <GaryRJones@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>

Bcc: Phill Willock <phillwillock@googlemail.com>, Daniel Price <danielprice_05@hotmail.com>, "Emma (Dylan) Evans" <emmaevans22@hotmail.co.uk>, Llangennech AFC Committee <committee@llangennechafc.org>

Hello Wyn

Please could the LBSA be added to the agenda for next month's meeting in order to formalise the budget agreement and any other matters arising from the councillors decision last night regarding the Park field maintenance?

Could you also confirm whether it is a council procedure that any attendees of meetings should be included in any correspondence regarding the minutes of that meeting? If not, could we ask that you please include us in the email list for issuing the minutes for last night's meeting, and any other meetings the LBSA attends in future.

Finally, could you please confirm the closing date for applications to this year's community council grant scheme?

Thanks

Dan

--

Regards

Llangennech & Bryn Sports Association
Charity No. 1183362



emir evans <evansnwyn@yahoo.co.uk>

To: E Williams <info@llanbrynsports.org>

13 January 2021 at 17:19

Cc: "jacquelineseward@hotmail.com" <jacquelineseward@hotmail.com>, "marianslader@btinternet.com" <marianslader@btinternet.com>, "robertwillock@tiscali.co.uk" <robertwillock@tiscali.co.uk>, lynda morgan <lynda.morgan8@gmail.com>, Ian Morlais Williams <ianmorlais@aol.com>, Stephen Hughes <stephenhughes138@gmail.com>, "Cllr. Gary R Jones" <garyrjones@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>, "Cllr. Gwyneth Thomas" <gwythomas@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>, Nikki Lloyd <lloydnikki@hotmail.co.uk>, Alan Williams <alanwilliams38@btinternet.com>, Bill Griffiths <bill.griffiths2@yahoo.co.uk>, John Colin Lee <colin.mag@btinternet.com>, Glendon Davies <gedavies24@googlemail.com>

Emyr

Could you please clarify in detail what you mean by formalising the budget agreement since I thought that this had already been formalised and settled.

I attach a copy of what I understood to be the delegated maintenance agreement agreed by the Council and the LBSA at the meeting held on the 11 January 2021. The principles of the agreement and the mechanism for reclaiming expenditure incurred by the LBSA up to the agreed budget sum set by the Council were agreed at this meeting.

The minutes of the meeting held on the 11 January 2021 will be confirmed at the meeting to be held on the 8 February 2021 and these will include matters agreed with regard to the delegation of responsibility for maintenance of the rugby/soccer pitch to the LBSA.

I will reply to your question regarding correspondence being made available to attendees of Council meetings at a later date. Suffice to say now that there are papers circulated to members from time to time which include confidential matters and data protected matters and therefore not available for public inspection.


The Notice of Meeting and Agenda is already published on the Council website and at the Council Notice Boards when buildings are open.

The meeting to be held on the 8 February 2021 will be a precept meeting and the financial affairs of the Council will have to be discussed at length. The time available will be very restricted and discussion via zoom can be difficult at times.

Regards

Wyn

[Quoted text hidden]

 **CCF13012021.pdf**
912K

E Williams <info@llanbrynsports.org>

13 January 2021 at 18:43

To: emir evans <evanswyn@yahoo.co.uk>

Cc: "jacquelineseward@hotmail.com" <jacquelineseward@hotmail.com>, "marianslader@btinternet.com" <marianslader@btinternet.com>, "robertwillock@tiscali.co.uk" <robertwillock@tiscali.co.uk>, lynda morgan <lynda.morgan8@gmail.com>, Ian Morlais Williams <ianmorlais@aol.com>, Stephen Hughes <stephenhughes138@gmail.com>, "Cllr. Gary R Jones" <garyrjones@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>, "Cllr. Gwyneth Thomas" <gwythomas@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>, Nikki Lloyd <lloydnikki@hotmail.co.uk>, Alan Williams <alanwilliams38@btinternet.com>, Bill Griffiths <bill.griffiths2@yahoo.co.uk>, John Colin Lee <colin.mag@btinternet.com>, Glendon Davies <gedavies24@googlemail.com>

Bcc: rfcllangennech@gmail.com, Leanne Bowen <leannebowz@yahoo.co.uk>, Phill Willock <phillwillock@googlemail.com>, Martin Williams <martin.williams@llangennechafc.org>, Daniel Price <danielprice_05@hotmail.com>, "Emma (Dylan) Evans" <emmaevans22@hotmail.co.uk>, Llangennech AFC Committee <committee@llangennechafc.org>

Good evening Wyn

As you will see it was our Secretary Dan Price who sent you the email following a feedback meeting we held earlier on Tuesday. I must admit, based on what was said on Monday, I was under the impression that we would require a further meeting to formalise matters, (i.e. mention of a sub-committee, clarity on the final maintenance budget being separated from the trade waste, any signatures or contract as Gwyneth stated, etc.) hence the request. However we are thankful for your quick turnaround on this, it was not expected. The document will be shared accordingly and we will take appropriate measures to begin the planning process. Just one query - I see you've included a breakdown of the budget, just to be clear; the LBSA won't be expected to adhere to the budget in terms of how you have allocated it there, i.e. we could spend more than £500 on weeding / fertilising if circumstances required?

We understand that some confidential matters are communicated but we are referring only to the sharing of the minutes of the public meeting - this is only to ensure that the statements attributed to our members are fairly reflected prior to publication. Even if the correspondence was reduced to include only the relevant sections of the minutes.

With regard to the meeting on February 8, we may yet have a need to attend to impart information depending on developments on various fronts.

As per Dan's email, just a reminder if you could please confirm the closing date for applications to this year's community council grant scheme when you have time, it would be greatly appreciated.

Diolch
Emyr

Communications Officer
LBSA

[Quoted text hidden]

emir evans <evansnwyn@yahoo.co.uk>

13 January 2021 at 19:44

To: E Williams <info@llanbrynsports.org>

Cc: "jacquelineseward@hotmail.com" <jacquelineseward@hotmail.com>, "marianslader@btinternet.com" <marianslader@btinternet.com>, "robertwillock@tiscali.co.uk" <robertwillock@tiscali.co.uk>, lynda morgan <lynda.morgan8@gmail.com>, Ian Morlais Williams <ianmorlais@aol.com>, Stephen Hughes <stephenhughes138@gmail.com>, "Cllr. Gary R Jones" <garyrjones@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>, "Cllr. Gwyneth Thomas" <gwythomas@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>, Nikki Lloyd <lloydnikki@hotmail.co.uk>, Alan Williams <alanwilliams38@btinternet.com>, Bill Griffiths <bill.griffiths2@yahoo.co.uk>, John Colin Lee <colin.mag@btinternet.com>, Glendon Davies <gedavies24@googlemail.com>

Emyr

It is the total budget sum that is the relevant figure. If the LBSA wish to re-allocate the sums that is OK and the total budget sum set by the Council in February will be relevant for the LBSA.

Grants will be discussed in the March meeting.

Wyn

[Quoted text hidden]